
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction of  upgrades and  improvements to the Linn Drive Well Facility, 

located in Verona Township, with a contract amount of $1,711,000.00, were 

financed by the New Jersey Water Bank (NJWB). The NJWB is a State 

Revolving Fund program jointly administered by the New Jersey Department 

of Environmental Protection (DEP) and the New Jersey Infrastructure Bank 

(NJIB) and uses a combination of funds provided by the United States 

Environmental Protection Agency, the DEP, and the NJIB to provide very 

low interest loans to borrowers for environmental infrastructure projects.   
 

This project will provide water quality benefits including the removal of 

PFOA, arsenic, and other PFAS compounds for compliance with NJDEP 

drinking water standards that will allow the Linn Drive Well to be brought back 

in service for residents and businesses in Verona Township.    
 

State  Revolving  Fund  programs  around  the  nation  provide  states 

communities   the   resources   necessary   to   maintain   and   improve 

infrastructure protecting our valuable water resources nationwide.   
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